
Brownsville Area School District 
 Is Requiring All Visitors Who Have 

 Traveled to Any Infected  
International or Domestic Area 

 Within the Past 14 Days 
 or  

Display Symptoms of Illness to  
Refrain From Entering All District Schools 
 and Attending School/Athletic/Arts Events. 

All Non-essential Visitors are Not 
to Come onto School Property. 

Thank you for helping to keep 
 our students and staff healthy. 
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